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5 TENDER FOR SUPPLY OF CONSERVATION AND RESTORATION WORKS FOR V&A 
DUNDEE (AN12-2017) 

 
In order to maintain the programme for the opening of the V&A Museum, it was necessary to appoint 
a specialist contractor who will be carrying out the conservation and restoration of the Charles Rennie 
Macintosh Oak Room which will form a major exhibit in the Scottish Design Galleries of the new 
museum. 
 
Given the limited timescales available, the Executive Director of City Development, in consultation 
with the Convener, Labour Group Spokesperson, Baillie Borthwick, Baillie Scott and Councillor 
Macpherson, accepted an offer from Charles Taylor Woodwork & Design Ltd following a tender 
process.  The contracted amount was for £245,445.28. 
 
The Executive Director of Corporate Services has confirmed that these costs can be met from the City 
Development Capital Budget for the construction and fit-out of the V&A Museum. 
 
Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information. 
 


